
News

35
D

U
K

E
 N

U
R

S
IN

G
  

W
IN

T
E

R
 2

0
1

8

Duke University School of Nursing (DUSON) is proud to celebrate the accomplishments of four faculty members who were 
inducted as Fellows of the American Academy of Nursing (FAAN): Melissa Batchelor-Murphy, PhD, RN-BC, FNP-BC, FAAN; 
Jennie De Gagne, PhD, DNP ‘14, RN-BC, CNE, ANEF, FAAN; Nancy Short, DrPH, MBA ‘91, BSN ’76, RN, FAAN; and  
Kathryn Trotter, DNP ‘12, CNM, FNP-C, FAANP, FAAN. They were selected for their evidence of significant contributions  
to nursing and health care.

Batchelor-Murphy De Gagne Short Trotter

Faculty Members Named Fellows of American Academy of Nursing

n	� Gonzalez-Guarda, Randolph and Shaw Complete 
LEADERS Program

Rosa Gonzalez-Guarda, PhD, MPH, 
RN, CPH, FAAN, associate professor, 
Schenita Randolph, PhD, MPH, RN, 
CNE, assistant professor and Ryan 

Shaw, PhD’12, RN, associate pro-
fessor, recently completed the Duke 
University School of Medicine LEADERS 
program. The interactive workshop 

is designed for junior faculty who are 
leading a research group. It provides in-
sight into leadership and team building, 
as well as direction on how to develop 
and manage a scientific laboratory or 
research program, how to improve pro-
ductivity and how to harness creativity 
and innovation.

Gonzalez-Guarda Randolph Shaw Sabol

n	� Sabol Receives GAPNA Excellence 
in Research Award

Valerie Sabol, PhD, ACNP-BC, GNP-BC, ANEF, 
FAANP, professor and chair, Healthcare in Adult 
Populations Division, was recently awarded the 
Gerontological Advanced Practice Nurses Association 
(GAPNA) Award for Excellence in Research. This 
award for research is given to individuals who 
demonstrate a commitment to research in nursing 
that benefits the geriatric community.


